December 1, 2022
To: Boxford Board of Selectmen

From: Peter J. Delaney
Inspector of Buildings

Dear Members,

Peter J. Delaney
Inspector of Buildings
Town of Boxford

The following permits were issued by Inspectional Services for the month of November 2022:

PERMITS FEES COLLECTED VALUE
56 Building Permits (69 Inspections) $59,239.38 $4,476,816.54
November 2022 Comparison
34 Building Permits (49 Inspections) $20,353.00 $1,482.435.00
26 Electrical Permits (48 Inspections) $4,064.00
November 2022 Comparison
18 Electrical Permits (26 Inspections) $3,755.50
16 Plumbing Permits (17 Inspections) $1,462.00
November 2022 Comparison
13 Plumbing Permits (10 Inspections) $1,185.00
19 Gas Permits (14 Inspections) $1,799.00
November 2022 Comparison
22 Gas Permits (17 Inspections) $1,935.00
TOTAL FEES COLLECTED $66,564.38
November 2022 Comparison
TOTAL FEES COLLECTED $26,012.00

All inspectors have used full precaution, and follow the Massachusetts safety guideline PPE when

inspections are conducted.
Respectfully Submitted,lﬁ/
Peter J. Delaney Q
cc: Town Administrator

Board of Assessors
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